
---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: Alyssa Jones Wood <AJonesWood@ci.tumwater.wa.us> 
To: 
Date: 05/28/2024 2:45 PM PDT 
Subject: June Tree Board Meeting Cancelled 
  
  
Good afternoon, 
  
Neither the Chair nor I have anything for you all to discuss for our June meeting. As such, the June 
Tree Board meeting will be cancelled. I will keep you posted when the joint Tree Board/Parks and 
Recreation Board/Historic Preservation Board gets rescheduled. 
  
Thank you! 
  

Alyssa Jones Wood | (she/her/hers) 

Sustainability Coordinator, Water Resources & Sustainability Department 

City of Tumwater 

555 Israel Road SW | Tumwater, WA 98501 

O (360) 754-4140 

ajoneswood@ci.tumwater.wa.us | www.ci.tumwater.wa.us 

 


